Bay Area Compliance W Lab Corp.
Date: 2008-04-24

Bay Area Compliance Laboratories Corp.
1274 Anvilwood Avenue

Sunnyvale, CA 94089

Phone: 1-408-732-9162, Fax: 1-408-732-9164

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Authorization and Evaluation Division

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: Supersede of Test Report, and Labeling Exhibits for Trimble Navigation FCC ID:
JUP614

To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of Trimble Navigation, Bay Area Compliance Laboratories Corp. would like to request
supersede of the test report exhibits “R0803171-BT Rpt”, and “R0803171 WiFi Rpt” and
Labeling Exhibits previously submitted for FCC ID: JUP614. The reason for this supersede is
that the test reports and labeling exhibits previously uploaded to the FCC feature a photo and
mention of the model names of the device that have been deemed by Trimble to provide their
competitors with unnecessary advantage in the knowledge of confidential product release plans.
This information would prove harmful if made public before the official product release date.

The revised test report exhibits “R0803171-a (BT) Rpt Rev 1”, and “R0803171-a (WI) Rpt Rev
1” and Labeling Exhibit rev.1 omit the device photo as well as mention to model designations.
These exhibits have been uploaded to the FCC website along with a copy of this letter. Please
supersede the original report exhibits as soon as possible as this is a very time sensitive matter.

Please contact me if there are any questions or concerns in this matter and thank you for your
assistance.

Best Regards,

Douglas Méndez

Document Control Supervisor

Bay Area Compliance Laboratories Corp.
Email: bacl.regulatory@baclcorp.com
1-408-732-9162 x3038




